
 

THE FOREST CITY BOROUGH OFFICE IS CLOSED TO PUBLIC 

TRAFFIC EFFECTIVE WEDNESDAY, MARCH 18, 2020 IN AN 

EFFORT TO SLOW THE PROGRESSION OF THE COVID-19 – 

CORONA VIRUS. PLEASE DEPOSIT YOUR CHECK OR MONEY 

ORDER PAYMENTS IN THE LOCK BOX. CREDIT/DEBIT CARD 

PAYMENTS MAY BE MADE BY CALLING (570)785-7667 OR 

(570)785-3326.  PLEASE DO NOT PUT CASH IN THE LOCK 

BOX. IF YOU MUST PAY BY CASH, PLEASE CALL FOR AN 

APPOINTMENT. 

 


